Frances Birch

From: City of Saint Paul <cityofsaintpaul@public.govdelivery.com>

Sent: Monday, July 22, 2024 4:08 PM

To: Frances Birch

Subject: Courtesy Copy: Sound Level Variance Application Waldmann Brewery Oktoberfest

This is a courtesy copy of an email bulletin sent by Frances Birch.
This bulletin was sent to the following groups of people:

Subscribers of ENS - D9: West 7th / Fort Road Federation (1521 recipients)

An application for a sound level variance has been received from Tom Schroeder, for Stone Saloon, SBC dba Waldmann
Brewery, for a Waldmann Oktoberfest event on Friday September 20, Saturday September 21, Sunday September 22,
Friday September 27, Saturday September 28, and Sunday September 29, 2024 from 12:00pm-10:00pm on September
20, 21, 27, and 28, 2024, and from 12:00pm-7:00pm on September 22, and 29, 2024 with pre-event sound checks from
11:00am on event days. The event will take place at 445 Smith Ave N - Waldmann Brewery patio. Further details on this
event will be forthcoming.
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